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March 4, 2019 
 
 

Greetings! 
 
 

The Luigi Aprea Parent Club (a volunteer-based organization) is raising funds needed to send 
every fifth grader at our school to Sacramento to visit the State Capitol. But we also need to 
remember that the fourth grade class is now raising funds for their next year trip to 
Sacramento also.  

 
For some students, this will be their first visit to California’s State Capitol, where they will have 
a chance to connect classroom lessons to real-life experiences. Budget cuts have eliminated 
many field trip opportunities, but you can help us ensure these students do not miss out on this 
amazing experience.  Our committee is raising funds for our current fifth grade class to attend 
this field trip.  Additionally, we have begun the fundraising process for our future fifth grade 
classes. 

 
Luigi Aprea Parent Club is hosting a Casino Night on April 12, 2019 to support this educational                 
experience. In order to make this event a success we are seeking donations for auction items.                
We are asking you to kindly make a donation to this event. 

 
Donations are tax deductible and all proceeds will allow all fifth graders at Luigi Aprea to go on 
this adventure. Please complete the enclosed Auction Donation Form and return it to the 
address on the form on or before April 1, 2019. 

 
If you have any questions, or would like us to pick up your donation, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me directly at (408) 607-2491 via email: ​LuigiApreaCasinoNight@gmail.com​. 

 

Thank you in advance for considering donating to help enrich the lives of our students. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Corona 

LAPC Casino Night Planning Committee 
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DONATION FORM FOR FIFTH GRADE SACRAMENTO 

TRIP CASINO NIGHT 
FRIDAY, APRIL 12, 2019  

 
 
Thank you for making a contribution to our auction benefiting the 5th grade trip to 
Sacramento. Please complete this form and return via email to: 
LuigiApreaCasinoNight@gmail.com 

 

OR mail to: LAPC Casino Night 
c/o Luigi Aprea 
Elementary 9225 Calle Del 
Rey 
Gilroy, CA 95020 

 
If you would like us to pick-up the donation please check here: 

 
 

Donor Name: 

Organization/ 
Business Name: 

Mailing Address: 

City, State, Zip 

Telephone: 

Email: 

Website: 

 
Please provide a brief description of the item you are donating: 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Approximate retail value: $  
 

Thank you! We are grateful for your support! 
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